19 April 2024

Dear Parent/Carers
School Uniform

School uniform plays a key role in promoting the academies core values and an opportunity
for students to show they are proud of both themselves and the academy.

As we communicated in March, all students are expected to be in full academy uniform each
day, however your child still has parts of their uniform that is incorrect.

As a part of the home/school agreement students are required to wear the academy uniform
correctly and take pride in their appearance and it is the parents’ responsibility to support
academy policies, especially on uniform.

Your child’s uniform should be correct from Monday to ensure that they are complying with
the academy policy.

Please make sure you communicate any genuine uniform issues via your child’s tutor or with
a note. Thank you for your continued support in ensuring our students take pride in
themselves and our academy.

The Lord’s Hill uniform expectations can be found on our website or by clicking this
link: https://www.oasisacademylordshill.org/academy-life/uniform

Yours faithfu
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Ms A Smee
Assistant Principal
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